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Weekly Newsletter 
Hello Parents, 

While it was nice to have a shorter week, it’s important to reflect on the MLK 
holiday that was celebrated on Monday. The students completed a packet in 
class, as well as listened to announcements and discussions held in morning 
meeting about Martin Luther King, Jr. For the remainder of the week, we read 
about the new Dinosaur exhibit, now open in Chicago. The students learned 
about two dinosaurs in particular, Tyrannosaurus Rex and Titanosaurus. They 
also read about how the fossils were discovered and displayed. We made a 
Dinosaur Dip for our recipe, which went over fairly well. Looking ahead, chorus 
has started, so please contact me if your child has not participated, but would like 
to begin chorus for the spring. If your child participated in the fall, then they are 
already signed up for spring. It looks like the cold is coming back our way, so 
bundle up and stay warm this weekend!  
 
Sincerely,  
Jason Gonzalez 
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